
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

Recruitment of Wellness Connector 
Healthy Outback Communities Initiative 
The Western Queensland Primary Health Network (WQPHN) 
is introducing a new approach to the health and well-being 

of remote channel country communities such as Boulia. 

Known as Healthy Outback Communities (HOC), it has a 
focus on staying well rather than only treating illnesses. It 
will make access to services easier, to prevent long-term 

health issues and encourage healthy lifestyles. 

A key part of the approach will be the employment of a 
person in the role of Wellbeing Connector as the link 

between residents and the services and activities that will 
assist in achieving improved outcomes. 

The Wellness Connector is to focus on understanding 
community needs and identifying services, resources and 

activities that will support our community in the long-term. 

Recruitment by WQPHN for the part-time Wellness 
Connector is being extended and would ideally be filled by a 

local person in Boulia. Applications from Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander candidates are strongly encouraged. 

Applications should include your current resume 
accompanied by a cover letter explaining your candidacy for 

the role to hr@wqphn.com.au  

Submissions close Monday 14th October 2024, 9am  

Further details contact Gayle Lancaster at WQPHN on 0417 411439 

Kaylene Sloman  
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
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